PHILIP CHRISTOPH VOGLER MEMORIAL, INC.

OCTOBER-1986 ______

PHILIP CHRISTOPH VOGLER MEMORIAL, INC .: The first steering committee meeting was held on July 27, 1986 at the Hilton Inn in Winston-Salem. The following people were unanimously elected as officers of the PHILIP CHRISTOPH **VOGLER MEMORIAL:**

Charles M. Vogler - Chairman of Memorial Col. James B. Vogler - Vice Chairman, South Dr. Wilfred E. Vogler - Vice Chairman, North - Secretary-Treasurer Martha H. Vogler

- Asst Secretary-Treasurer Patsy Vogler Paul

Dr. Frederick W. Vogler - Chairman, Executive Documentation Committee

Betty Vogler Houston - Chairman, Executive Reunion Committee Phoebe L. Vogler - Vice Chairman Reunion, Winston-Salem
E. Edward Vogler Jr - Chairman, Legal Committee
Charles M. Vogler - Archivist

A second meeting was held at the same location in Winston-Salem on October 5, 1986. It was reported by E. Edward Vogler that the PHILIP CHRISTOPH VOGLER MEMORIAL, INC. is now a matter of record. To have a descendant do the incorporation is proper and fitting. We owe much to Edward for his fine job.

REUNION: The reunion committee has set the week end of the forth Sunday of April as "DESCENDANTS OF PHILIP CHRISTOPH VOGLER" reunion week end. The first such reunion will be on April 25 and 26 in 1987. April was chosen because it is the month of Philip Christoph Vogler's birthday. Betty continues to make fantastic progress, lets all help to make this first reunion a huge success!

DOCUMENTATION: A committee has also been formed to write the history surrounding the events concerning Philip Christoph Vogler and his family. Under the direction of Dr. Frederick W. Vogler, this book will certainly be a credit to all of us and an heirloom for generations to come. All proceeds from the sale of the book will go to the Memorial to be used as operating cost associated with reunions, special research projects, stamps, and other items as directed by the board of directors.

ADDRESS DATA BASE: The software program "KeyMailer" has been acquired and is in use building the data base of addresses of all interested descendants. Please spread the word about the reunion and have your relatives send in their addresses so that all can be kept up to date as to our progress and items of interest through this newsletter. _____

GENEALOGY: You can receive computer print outs of your particular family line (for free) if you will review and update the print out. Send your request to Charles M. Vogler, 3011 Truitt Drive, Burlington, NC 27215. Be sure to include at least three generations back from you in your family line in order to make sure of an accurate link. Also include two stamps.

INTERESTED?: If you are interested in helping with the reunion, or consider yourself a good writer with an interest for history, or have the genealogy bug, then let us hear from you as we can use your help, as a volunteer of course. Lets come together and share fellowship with our cousins, have some fun, learn about our heritage and preserve it for our children's children.